
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

16th September 2022 

 

CJS Clubs Fayre – Autumn 2022 

 

The Autumn Clubs Fayre will take place on Thursday 22nd September from 3:30pm-4:00pm.  

 

Collect your child and make your way to the Hall via the Blue Door. You may need to queue.  

There will be stalls and props and parents and children may ask the staff about the clubs we have 

on offer.   
  
Extra-curricular activities are a fantastic opportunity for children to explore their interests, learn 

new skills and develop confidence. They also form a great basis for children to develop their 

social skills and make new friends. 
 

The clubs are run by teachers and teaching assistants and are in addition to the various privately 

run clubs that take place here.  

 

Key dates: 

 

Clubs Fayre:   

Thursday 22nd September – tour the fayre, decide which clubs your child would like to try (those 

unable attend will not be at a disadvantage as applications do not open until Friday after Letter 

Day emails) 

  

Clubs booklet:  

The booklet containing all clubs information will be emailed with Letter Day emails on Friday 23rd 

September 

 

Applications:  

Parents/carers can apply for a club place online from Friday 23rd September (details in clubs 

booklet) 

 

Application Deadline:   

Online applications must be made by Monday 26th September to allow us to process the 

applications 

 

Club Space Confirmation:   

Parents/carers will be informed via email if they have received a club place 

 

Clubs Begin: Week commencing 3rd October 

 

Clubs End: Week commencing 12th December (unless stated otherwise in booklet) 

 

We hope you can make the Clubs Fayre. 

 

Please note children must be accompanied by an adult in order to attend the fayre.  

 

 

 


